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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that it is intended to specify all members of staff 

holding an employment contract with Bognor Regis Town Council, eligible to 

join the Local Government Pension Scheme as pensionable employees for the 

purposes of the Local Government Pensions Regulations. 

 

It is intended that this will be moved at the Town Council Meeting on 13
th
 July 

2015. 

 

 

 

Dated this 15
th

 June 2015                Glenna Frost 

                              Town Clerk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BOGNOR REGIS TOWN COUNCIL 
  TOWN CLERK Glenna Frost, The Town Hall, Clarence Road, 

Bognor Regis, West Sussex  PO21 1LD 

Telephone: 01243 867744  E-mail: bognortc@bognorregis.gov.uk 
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